
 

 

 

 

 

Sold as a pair at Repco, R&E Auto Parts, NAPA and Sparesbox stores between 
 1 December 2019 to 25 March 2021 

 

Defect: Product marked ASR3000-V2 may have a pawl and ratchet mechanism with a 
latch that is either loose or that has not been cast correctly. Only ASR3000-V2 is 
affected by this recall. 
 

Hazard: If the latch is loose and the vehicle support stand collapses, this may result in 
a vehicle collapsing on a consumer, causing severe injury or death. 
 

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using the affected product and return 
the product to the nearest Repco, R&E Auto Parts, NAPA or Sparesbox store for a 
refund or replacement. 
 
Contact details: For further information please contact Stanfred Metal Products 
on (03) 9357 8883. 

 

See www.productsafety.gov.au  for 

Australian Product Recall Information 

Stanfred Vehicle Support Stands 3,000kg 

ASR3000-V2 

Batch Codes 00001 to 00114 

 

http://www.productsafety.gov.au/

